Lodge Road

Playground Upgrade

NEW PLAY EQUIPMENT

Geoclimber

Excavator Civilscape Pty Ltd, North Sydney Council’s contractor, will soon

commence upgrade works at Lodge Road Playground (Lodge Road,
Cremorne). This project includes the removal of selected existing
equipment, the installation of new play structures, the addition of edging,
sandstone boulders, and other natural elements, as well as the
installation of organic and rubber safety surfacing and new park furniture.

Multiplay

The upgraded playground will be a vibrant hub for families, offering a
range of engaging outdoor activities. The new play equipment will feature
swings, climbing structures, slides, and other interactive elements,
providing entertainment for children of all ages and abilities.

Swing set

Site establishment activities will begin on Monday, 14 October 2024,
with construction starting on Wednesday, 16 October 2024. The works
are expected to be completed within 8 weeks, weather and other
factors permitting.

For more information about the proposed works please contact Civilscape
Pty Ltd on 04 0321 9971, or North Sydney Council’s Project Manager,
Diana Mejia on 029936 8100 or diana.mejia@northsydney.nsw.gov.au.




